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April 7, 2021 

 

Dr. Maria Velez 

Head, Department of Geology 

Faculty of Science 

University of Regina  

 

Re: 15-18 month AUR Follow-up with CCAM 

 

Dear Dr. Velez, 

 

Thank you for meeting with CCAM on March 4th to discuss the Department’s progress on the 

implementation of the recommendations.  We recognize the work to date as a result of the 

Academic Unit Review process and encourage the Department to continue on this course while 

maintaining your core subject area as well as exploring interdisciplinary collaboration. We also 

acknowledge your commitment to rebranding of the Department and thoughtful 

considerations of how to move the unit forward.  

 

In three years, it is anticipated that the Department will submit a final update to CCAM 

demonstrating the achievements of the program as a result of the Academic Unit Review 

process. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Christina Winter, Chair 

Council Committee on Academic Mission 

 

cc: Dr. david Gregory, Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 

 Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic)  

 Dr. Douglas Farenick, Dean of Science 

  


